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28 January 2021 

 
Dear families, 
 
I hope you’re well. 
 
In an announcement yesterday, the Prime Minister said that it will not be possible to reopen schools 
immediately after the February half-term. This means that, after half-term, we will continue to offer 
remote learning for the majority of our pupils, so that they will continue their education at home. We 
will remain open for the children of key workers and vulnerable children only. 
 
The government has said that schools could potentially start to welcome more children back from 
8th March, at the earliest. Once we know more regarding this, we will update you.  
 
Thank you for your continued support with remote learning. We know it is not easy but engagement 
with lessons will only serve to help in the long run. The staff at school are eager to welcome back all 
of our pupils when the government says it is safe to do so.  
 
Until such time, please take care. 
 
Best wishes 
 
Darren Hollingsworth 
 
 
 

 
 

 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 



 

 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 

 

2 


